
 

Welcome to the Riverside County 
Amateur Radio Association 

 

ARRL Affiliated Club #1720  
        Riverside Repeater: 146.880 MHz,  

-600 KHz  
offset, PL 146.2 Hz 

 

Our club has been serving the Riverside 
area for 61 years and we have over 60 

members.  Monthly meetings are held on 
the second Thursday of each month at  

7:00 PM in the La Sierra University 
Church Conference Center directly behind 
the church located at the corner of Pierce 
and Sierra Vista, Riverside, CA.  See our 

webpage for directions and more 
information:  www.w6tj.org      
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n6kzm@cert-emcomm.net 
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Membership application can be found on the Membership Link on our webpage 

at  www.w6tj.org  
 
 

 
We are in the on-going process of updating our web site.  Let me know if you 
have been a licensed ham club member for more than 25 years so you can be 

added to the ñOld Timersò list xmadamxx@aol.com  

 edjmorg@aol.com   

 

¶ President:   Marlene KK6CTX -  xmadamxx@aol.com 

¶ Vice President:  Mike Rankin N6TXR -   mrankin@me.com 

¶ Treasurer:   Jim Wiley AG6EA - jameswwiley@att.net   

¶ Secretary:   Donna Beveridge KK6UDF - ntlc01@charter.net 

¶ Newsletter Editor:   Ray Gayton-Jacob N6KZM - n6kzm@cert-emcomm.net 

¶ Membership Chair:  Ed Morgan KF6BNQ - edjmorg@aol.com 

¶ Communications Director:   Larry Junker WA6PMY -  
       larryandmelba@junker-family.com   

 

¶ Club Historian:   vacant (volunteer needed) 
¶ Club Photographer:  Steve Evans AF6HR 
¶ Sunshine Chairman:  Art Sutorus AA6CA  
¶ Website Administrator:  Mike Riiff KA6VPW                                              
¶ W6TJ Trustee:  Don Williams KD6UVT 

¶ Repeater Maintenance & Blood Bank Coordinator:  Ron Braley KE6RYX  
 

Annual dues for 2017 are now payable.  Ed Morgan KF6BNQ  (Membership 

Chairman) will be happy to receive your renewal application and payment 

at the Holiday Party on Dec. 9 or Contact him at:  Phone: (951) 689-1917 

EMAIL:  edjmorg@aol.com 
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Please join me in welcoming the new editor of the MONITOR newsletter Ray Gayton-Jacob 

N6KZM.  Send your news worthy articles to Ray at  n6kzm@cert-emcomm.net  Iôm sure he 

will be a great editor-in-chief based on his many skills, knowledge and expertise in the ham 

world. 

A very  warm welcome to Donna Beveridge KK6UDF as the incoming Secretary and to Larry 

Junker WA6PMY who will be the new Director of Communications.  I look forward to my role 

as President of RCARA and working with the Board of Directors to make RCARA a club to be 

recognized and respected. 

It has been my pleasure to serve as editor of the MONITOR for the past three years.  Thank 

you to all who were so loyal and supportive and sent articles and information for publication.   

I trust you will do the same for Ray.   

 

RCARA has been a long time radio club in the Riverside area for over 61 years and is the 

foundation for hams in all walks of life.  We welcome new members, visitors and guests at  

our monthly meetings and hope to continue to educate, inspire and contribute to all licensed 

and future hams and the community. 

 

Your suggestions and input are always welcome and we anticipate another great year ahead  

in 2017 and beyond. 

 

With much gratitude and appreciation, 73 

~Marlene KK6CTX 

                 
Nominations have been received for the 2016 Crawford Memorial Award and 

the LeJo Award.  The Board unanimously agreed to accept the nominees and 

will present the awards to the recipients at the December 9 Christmas Party.  

 

LeJo 

Award 
Crawford 

 Award 
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 Public Service Announcement 

Dear member, 

I am writing to you today because we are nearing the end of the 114th Congress and the efforts to 
obtain passage of The Amateur Radio Parity Act are at a critical juncture. With a few short weeks 
left to the year, we must get this bill passed NOW or we will need to start all over again come 
January 1, 2017. 

As you know, thanks to your previous efforts, the legislative efforts scored a major victory in our 
campaign when the Amateur Radio Parity Act, H.R. 1301, passed in the House of Representatives 
on September 12th. The legislation is now in the Senate in two forms ï as H.R. 1301 and alternately 
in the packaged bill S. 253.  We still need every Senator to approve the bill. 

You are one of over 730,000 licensed Amateur Radio Operators living in the United States.  Many of 
you already live in deed-restricted communities, and that number grows daily. 

We asked you for your help in September - and you responded in great numbers.  We collected 
over 63,000 emails that were distributed to every single U.S. Senator.  That is amazing. However, 
with the election hiatus over, each and every Senator must be reminded that their business is not 
complete until this important legislation affecting hams is passed and sent to the President. 

Even if you wrote in the past, we need you to write again! 

ONCE AGAIN I REMIND YOU THAT NOW IS THE TIME FOR ALL HAMS TO GET INVOLVED IN 
THE PROCESS! 

¶ If you want to have effective outdoor antennas but are not currently allowed to do so by your 
Home Ownerôs Association, PLEASE SEND THESE EMAILS TODAY! 

¶ If you donôt live in a deed-restricted community but you care about the future of Amateur 
Radio, please support your avocation and your fellow hams and SEND THESE EMAILS 
TODAY! 

We need you to reach out one more time to your Senators TODAY!  Right away Right now!  

Help us in the effort.  Please go to this linked website and follow the prompts: 
 
https://arrl.rallycongress.net/ctas/urge-us-senate-to-pass-amateur-radio-parity-act  

Thank you.  73 

Rick Roderick, K5UR         

ARRL - The national association for Amateur Radio® 

https://arrl.rallycongress.net/ctas/urge-us-senate-to-pass-amateur-radio-parity-act


 

Thank you Jim AG6EA for sharing your ñNet Etiquetteò points 
with us at the November meeting.  We appreciate the 
reminders. 
 

Socializing and camaraderie took place after the meeting. 
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